
Email: West of Devers Upgrade Project EIR/EIS Team 

 
From: John Christensen <john761936@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, August 31, 2015 3:48 PM 

To: West Of Devers Project 

Cc: Home 

Subject: West of Devers Upgrade Project 

 

Billie Blanchard (CPUC PM)/Frank McMenimen (BLM PM) 

California Public Utilities Commission and Bureau of Land Management 

c/o Aspen Environmental Group 

235 Montgomery Street, Suite 935 

San Francisco, CA 94104-3002  

 

As a resident of Solera Oak Valley Greens Association located in Segment 4 , 

Beaumont and Banning, of the West of Devers Upgrade Project, I support the 

Tower Relocation Alternative that moves the new towers farther from residences 

such that the new towers will not be closer to residential areas than existing 

towers. 

 

Respectfully 

John Christensen 

833 Westchester Rd. 

Beaumont CA 92223  

 


